	[image: image1.png]CESKA
o o:chooni
INSPEKCE




	PRESS RELEASE


Spirits and beer was sold to juveniles at the end of school year

 (Hradec Králové, July 3, 2019) At the end of the school year, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Regions carried out extraordinary inspections aimed at the ban on the sale of alcohol to juveniles. Inspections were parts of the nationwide HAD project (Hazard, Alcohol and Children). The CTIA carried out 16 inspections and found 12 violations of the Act on Health Protection from the Harmful Effects of Drugs”.
On June 28 and 29, 2019, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, in cooperation with the Police of the Czech Republic, carried out extraordinary inspections that were carried out at 16 workplaces in the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Regions. Specifically, these were establishments where inspectors anticipated an increased incidence of minors who could buy alcohol at the end of the school year. Inspectors together with 5 juveniles inspected 5 restaurants, 2 cafés, 4 food shops and 3 stands. Violations of Act No. 65/2017 Coll., on Health Protection from the Harmful Effects of Drugs were detected in 75% of cases.
“The Czech Trade Inspection Authority regularly monitors compliance with the act, which also prohibits the sale of alcohol to minors. During the inspections at the end of this school year, it recorded an increased incidence of sales in 75% of the inspected workplaces. Nine cases of hard alcohol sale and 7 cases of beer sale were detected. Sanctions of up to CZK 1 million may be imposed on vendors for the violations of the prohibition to sell alcohol to minors,” said František Švihlík, the Director of the Královehradecký and Pardubický Inspectorate of the CTIA.
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